
Brisbane Park  

Infant School 

 Mon Tues  Wed Thurs Fri 

Rec PE    PE 

Y1 PE    PE 

Y2 PE    PE 

We would like to wish all our children 

and their families a very Merry 

Christmas and a Peaceful New Year 

See you all in 2024!! 

Tuesday 19th December 
The Christmas party will be 

on the morning of the day 

we break up, there will be a 

buffet lunch for dinner 

Children can wear Party clothes 

 

 

 

 

 

Break up for Christmas 
Tuesday 19th December  

at 1.05pm 

Spring term starts Wednesday 
3rd January 2024 

Wear anything Christmas 

on Monday 18th  

December 

Christmas Plays  
will take place on  

Tuesday 12th December and  
Thursday 14th December, tick-
ets will be available from the 

front office from 1st December,  

2 tickets per child. 
Tuesday 12th December— 
Reception/Nursery Dress  

Rehearsal—Grandparents 9.30am 
Tuesday 12th December— 
Reception/Nursery Dress  

Rehearsal—Reception/Nursery  
Parents 2pm 

Thursday 14th December- 
KS1—Year 1/2 Parents 9.30am 

Thursday 14th December 
KS1-Year 1/2 Parents 2pm 

Our value of the month is 

COOPERATION 

Newsletter 

We raised a huge 
amount of money at 
our Christmas Event 

THANK YOU ALL 
SO MUCH FOR YOUR SUPPORT 

We raised £486.80 
This will pay towards school trips! 

OUR NEW WEBSITE 

LAUNCHING SOON 

Christmas dinner will be  

on Wednesday 13th  

December,  

order on Parentpay. 


